
 
 

 
  

Dear Friends, 
Greetings from Touch the World Ministries!  If you have ever considered going on a cruise I have 

one to suggest to you. Cruise with a Cause! Last month, My wife Barbara and I, along with a team 

set sail for Jamaica on a ship with 3000 

Christians. What a great trip we had. We 

were privileged to enjoy the cruise and all its 

luxuries with a focus in mind. When we 

reached Jamaica we all went across the 

Island to prisons, schools, and different 

venues sharing the good news of Jesus. 

There were over 20,000 decisions for Christ 

during the week of mission work. I can’t 

think of a better way to enjoy a cruise, great 

food, great music, wonderful fellowship and 

then see people come to Christ! Matthew 

Dunaway, president of Praisefest Ministries, 

is the coordinator of Cruise with a Cause. If 

you are interested in setting sail on the next trip let me know and I will get you connected with him. 

Touch the World is now busy training teams for our summer mission trips. Keep all of our teams in 

your prayers as they prepare to travel around the world carrying the most important message for 

humanity.  Also remember our children involved with our Sponsor a Child Program. We are so 

blessed to have so many of you that sponsor these needy children. Our prayer is that through your 

support and love and the teaching of the Scripture they will grow into godly young men and women 

that take the gospel into their country. Think about all the people that will hear about our Savior 

because you were willing to reach out to one of these precious children. I don’t know about you, but 

this thought makes me very excited! May God Bless you for your part in it! 

 

Until they all have heard, 

Homer 
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How You can Make a 

Difference… 
 Pray 

Pray for all of the suffering 

children across the world 

and pray that God will 

continue to use TTWM to 

help meet their needs. 

 Financial Needs 

Please pray for the many 

financial needs of TTWM.  

Pray for more people to 

come along side us in 

touching the world for 

Christ. 

 Become a Member of the 

Aaron and Hur Club 

 Sponsor A Child 
For only $15 a month you 

can truly make a difference 

in a precious child’s life. 

 Pray for Mission Teams 

 June 20
th

 – 26
th

  

Dr. Danny Akin and Dr. 

Marty Jacumin will be 

teaching at the Romania  

Pastor School. 

 July 9
th

 – 15
th

  

    El Salvador Mission Trip 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Krishnaprasad is one of the many orphans that are living in the slums 

of Hyderabad, South India. Pastors John Moses and John Babu of Bethany 

Children's Home, a partner of Touch the World, are committed to taking care 

of these underprivileged children.  They are feeding these children three times 

a day and teaching them God’s Word as well as seeing that they are educated 

and have a place to sleep.  Most of these children are from a Hindu 

background.   
Krishnaprasad is 4 years old.  He is in class one and his favorite subject is 

Telugu language.  Krishnaprasad’s favorite Bible story is Jesus.  Your 

support will help Krishnaprasad to have food, clothing, education, and 

discipleship in Jesus Christ. 

By sponsoring Krishnaprasad you will help him to continue to have these 

basic needs met. 

 

    
 

 

There are hundreds of 

children like 

Krishnaprasad that 

desperately need your 

sponsorship.  For only 

$15 per month, 50 cents 

per day, you can make a 

difference in the life of a 

precious child. 

 

Child Sponsorship Program 
         Touching the World…One Child at a Time 
 

 


